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US 550 Eastbound & Westbound Reduced to one lane 
Tuesday, August 28  

 
 
ALBUQUERQUE—US 550 eastbound will be reduced to one through lane on Tuesday, August 28 from 9 AM 

to 3 PM at Warrior II mile post 2.2 and westbound from 9 AM to 3 PM at Sheriff Posse Road milepost 1.9 for 

intersection signal maintenance and upgrades.   
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